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Good day to all of you in our United Communities. We have completed the first month in 
2022 and we hope all is well in each household. Please continue to check on your friends and 
neighbors so we all remain safe throughout these trying times.  
 
 The United Communities Fire Department will be holding an Annual General Meeting 
this year. Date has yet to be determined. We cordially invite you to the meeting where you can 
become familiar with the running of the fire department and understand how your tax dollars 
work. Masking and social distancing will apply.  

 
 

http://ucfd.ca/


We at United Communities have volunteered to protect our community. When talking 
with community members they sometimes iterate “I not sure if I should call”. We believe that we 
can better serve if we get the call. If you think about calling don’t hesitate. 

 
 
We have contacted the MFR (medical first responder) Coordinator who will make 

arrangements for trained members of the United Communities Fire Department to doing medical 
calls. We are required to get N95 mask fitted and tested. Unfortunately our mask testing has been 
postponed. We will keep you informed of our progress. 

 
 
Burning restrictions were lifted on the 15th of October,  http://novascotia.ca>burnsafe. 

Please have proper extinguishing materials on hand while burning. Thank you all for following 
the guidelines and keeping our communities safe.  

 
As you know, the United Communities Fire Department has joined a Fire Fighter lotto. 

This quarters winnings total approximately $2100.00. the take home for the winners have 
been in around $80,000. Your participation is very much appreciated as a portion of your ticket 
sales is automatically redirected to the UCFD. Good luck to you all. For more information, 
please check the following websites. www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/nsfd  or  
http://firefighter5050.com/190  

 
.  
 
You can also find this newsletter at UCFD.CA. 
 
 

Larry Blackler 
Fire Chief 
United Communities Fire Department 
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